

November 2017

Each month during this anniversary year, we would love to hear from you! We all have memories of the Newman Center and the community that brings it to life. Please take some time to share with us your story. Take a few sheets and invite others who might be away this weekend or are at another parish but have ties to Newman to journey with us as we take a walk down memory lane.

Name:	
Email:	Phone(s):
Mailing address:	
Length of time as a community member:	
Please share with us	
 Who was the oldest person you remem! What made them so memorable? 	ber involved in the church? Where and when was this?

You can also complete your story online at www.newmanhawaii.org/about-us/35th-anniv-dedication

continued from front
Do you know of others who are or have been connected to Newman that we should contact? Let us know who they are and we will be happy to follow up with them. Please leave us their name and contact information. Thank you!

Mahalo for taking the time to share with us your story! Please return this sheet to Christopher Malano. You can also fold it and drop it in the collection basket next week.